
 

The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology 

 

Dear Fellow Members, 

 

On behalf of Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology, I am pleasure to 

invite you to participate at the HPV scientific seminar - HPV Era in Evolving Cervical 

Screening Practices. 

 

In March 2012, new guidelines for the prevention and early detection of cervical cancer 

were issued jointly by the American Cancer Society (ACS), the American Society for 

Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology (ASCCP), and the American Society for Clinical 

Pathology (ASCP). The recommendation for co-testing is based on evidence from the 

largest clinical trial showing that adding an HPV test to cytology increases detection of 

cervical precancers and reduces the rate of invasive cervical cancer, compared to using a 

Pap test alone.  

 

Two well renowned speakers will share the new trends of HPV test in Hong Kong and in 

the US. 

 

The outline of the HPV scientific seminar is as follows: 

1. Dates: April 22, 2013 (Monday)  

2. Venue: Conference Hall, 9/F, Main Block, St Teresa’s Hospital 

3. Contents: 

Time Descriptions 

6:30-7:00pm Refreshments and Registration 

7:00-7:30pm 

Topic: ATHENA – Mapping the future of HPV  

Dr. Edward Baker, MD, Senior Director, Scientific Affairs,  

Roche Molecular Systems     

7:30-8:00pm 

Topic: The current cervical cancer screening strategy in Hong Kong 

Dr. LAM Siu Keung, Specialist in Obstetrics and Gynaecology,  

Prestige Medical Centre, Hong Kong 

8:00–8:05pm Q&A 

8:05-9:00pm Buffet Dinner in St Teresa’s Hospital 

 

We wish you could join and to exchange experiences with others. We are looking forward 

to welcoming you on April 22. Please let me know if you have any questions or requests. 

 

Best Regards 

Dr. Karen Chan 

President, HKSCCP 



 

 

 

The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology 

 

 

Scientific seminar  

April 22, 2013. 

 

REPLY SLIP 
 

 

Full Name (in capital): 

 

 

Hospital/ Organization: 

 

 

Telephone NO.     Fax NO. 

 

 

I shall attend    Lecture    Dinner 

 

Reservations can be made at 2485 7542 or by fax at 2418 0728 or by email at 

hpvathena@gmail.com before April 18, 2013. 

 

Members and invited guests are welcomed! 

 

 

 


